
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

12/4/2019 

 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 7:00 pm in the High 

School Library at 801 Ave G, Farwell, Texas. 

Members Board present were; Jason Schilling, Joe Jaime, Ryan Williams, Ashley Nichols, and 

Brandon Foster. 

Administration present; Colby Waldrop, Superintendent, and Principals Coby Norman, Kristy 

White, and Tonya O’Neill. 

Others present; Shane Perkins, Athletic Director. 

Meeting opened at 7:01 pm with prayer by Joe Jaime, followed by the pledge. 

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Brandon Foster to approve the consent 

agenda.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Principal report was given and reported that enrollment was at 546 and attendance is at 97%. 

Shane Perkins discussed upcoming athletic events. 

Motion was made by Brandon Foster and seconded by Joe Jaime to update school goals by 

adding the statement “FISD will ensure college and career readiness by emphasizing rigorous 

classroom instruction for college-bound students and relevant career and technological 

education opportunities.  Our students will be prepared for college, technical training, or 

immediate entry into the workforce, whichever they choose.” Motion passed all in favor.   

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Ashley Nichols to approve TASB update 

114.   Motion passed all in favor.   

Superintendent report.  Mr. Waldrop discussed construction and upcoming transportation 

needs.  TASB training this summer.  Next meeting is January 22. 

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Brandon Foster to adjourn the meeting.  

Motion passed all in favor.   

 

 

 


